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ADDENDUM NO. 2 

Issue Date:  September 5, 2019 

Project Name:  Harmony Oaks Boardwalk Construction 

RFP Number: 2020001 

RFP Opening Date: September 16, 2019 at 2:00 PM 
      
This addendum is being released to answer questions received to date and to extend the bid opening 
date. The bid opening scheduled for September 9, 2019 is now moved to September 16, 2019. The 
information contained in this addendum are hereby incorporated in the invitation to bid.  
 
This addendum must be acknowledged where indicated on the proposer information form, or the 
proposal will be declared non-responsive. 
  
 
Questions and Answers 

1. 
 
 

Please confirm if the access point to the boardwalk (Lagoon Link) used for the pre-bid can be used for 
construction 

 Mosquito Control has an easement there that will allow access. Note that you cannot stage materials 
on private property or in the way of the Mosquito Control trucks. 

2.  When clearing the existing vegetation, are there any restrictions as to how close to the ground we can 
cut the vegetation other than what is listed on the St Johns permit? 

 
Hand clearing of vegetation is permitted within the footprint of the proposed boardwalk. There is no 
restriction on how close to the ground the vegetation can be cut, however, no earthwork (dredging, 
filling) or use of heavy equipment for clearing in wetlands is allowed. 

3. What is the budget for this phase of work? 

 There is not an engineer’s estimate and no specific budget. 

4. Is there an Indian River County building permit required? If so will there be a cost? 

 

Please reference the “Permits, Impact and Inspection Fees” paragraph on page 11 in the General 
Instructions to Bidders. 

 

 


